
 

 

WARTON ST PAUL’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Lytham Road, Warton, Preston, Lancashire, PR4 1AH 

Telephone: 01772 632364 

Headteacher: Mrs Laura Dean  
 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As a school, we have put together a remote learning package. For Reception children, play is still the most important 

way to learn. Throughout the day they should be given time to play either alone, or with an adult. Reading together, 

playing together and talking to each other remains the most effective way for young children to learn.  

Each day there will four zoom sessions where your child can access face to face learning with their class teacher. 

Alongside this, the children will be expected to complete independent tasks at home.  

Independent tasks children should complete each day:  

• Access an E-Book on Bug Club - https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0  

• One Phonics Task  

• One Maths Task 

• One Topic Task  

 

These can be related to the face to face teaching sessions or you can choose which activity you want your child to 

complete each day. These can be accessed on ‘Supporting Learning at Home’ on the class page of the school 

website - https://bryning-with-warton-st-pauls-cofe-primary.secure-primarysite.net/opal-reception-and-year-1-2/  

Please email any photographs, completed work or comments to your class teacher at the end of each day as a record 

of the work your child has completed at home.  

To access the face to face sessions parents will need to have access to Zoom. This can be used on any mobile 

device, laptop or tablet.  

• You can sign up for a free account here: https://zoom.us/  

• You need to add your child/children’s class teacher as a contact:  

katie.yates@cidari.co.uk 

• Each Zoom call will be available at the time specified on your child’s class timetable. You will need log in to 

Zoom and join each meeting.  

 

Resources, such as whiteboard, paper, pencils and word/sound mats, will be available to collect from the school office 

tomorrow (Wednesday 6th January). 

If you need a reminder of your child’s login for Bug Club, please email me and I will be happy to provide this.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please call the school office.  

 

Kindest regards,  

 

Miss Yates  
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